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         Monday 19th April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We have received an update from the Department for Education regarding travelling to 

school. Please take the time to read and digest their recommendations. 

Travelling to school and college safely 

It is likely that the roads and public transport system will be busier now that other 

businesses have reopened. If you live a short distance from your school, walk, cycle or 

scoot to and from school wherever possible and safe to do so.  Avoid sharing a car with 

anyone outside of your household or support bubble. If you are using public transport to 

travel to school, don’t forget to: 

 wear a face covering (unless you are exempt- including if you are 11 and under) 

 socially distance where possible 

 wash or sanitise your hands regularly 

 be considerate to fellow passengers and staff 

St Joseph’s 

Please show care and consideration to others at the school gate, at the start and end of 

the day. I am again requesting that you wait on the yellow footprints outside the school  

gate. This ensures that there is a clear path along the pavement, so that members of the 

public and our school can pass safely. Please continue to wear a face covering during the 

start and end of the school day, all of these measures are taken to keep our school 

family safe. 

Our Covid-19 risk assessments is available on the school website for further information, 
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about how we are keeping our school family safe.   

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

schooloffice@stjosephs-wallasey.wirral.sch.uk 

 
Best wishes, 

               
Mrs Hollis 
Headteacher 
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